July 30, 2012

The Honorable Larry Gossett

Chair, King County Council

Room 1200

C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember Gossett:

Enclosed for consideration and approval by the King County Council is a motion confirming the reappointment of Judi Chapman, King County Department of Executive Services, Human Resources Division, to the King County Employee Giving Program Committee.

Ms. Chapman has been serving with an expired term since March 1, 2011.  Reappointments are retroactive to when the most recent term expired.  Therefore, the reappointment of Ms. Chapman is for a two-year term expiring March 1, 2013.  As this committee consists of King County employees who are nominated by their respective departments, no applications or financial disclosures were collected.  Enclosed for your information is a board profile and her reappointment letter.

If you have any questions about this appointment, please have your staff call Rick Ybarra, liaison for boards & commission, at 206-263-9651.

Sincerely,

Dow Constantine

King County Executive

Enclosures

cc: 
King County Councilmembers


ATTN:
Acting Chief of Staff


Patrick Hamacher, Senior Principal Legislative Analyst


Anne Noris, Clerk of the Council

Rick Ybarra, Liaison for Boards & Commissions, King County Executive Office

Junelle Kroontje, Staff Liaison


Judi Chapman
